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January 8, 1932,

Wilbur S. Eaton, Esq.,
c/o Howard College Athletic Association, 
Howard College,
Birmingham, Ala., U.b.A*

Dear Sir,
Let me acknowledge your letter of Dece iber 

30th in which you ask If there are any vacancies available
in our Department of Physical Education. I an sorry
to say there are none at present, nor do I anticipate
any openings next session, but I shall be glad to place
your letter on file for uture reference.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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